Washington D.C.

August 20, 2018

Dear Mr. President:

On behalf of the people of the United States of America, I send warm
congratulations to the nation of Hungary today, August 20, as it celebrates the
foundation of the Hungarian state. This is a day which not only honors the legacy
of St. Stephen and the unity he built for his country, but also the principles that our
two countries share.

The United States deeply appreciates Hungary’s commitment to global
security and economic prosperity and values it as a member of the transatlantic
family of nations. We look forward to many more years of mutual cooperation and
understanding between our two countries, and to Hungary’s continued dedication
to upholding Western values and advancing regional and global security.

Sincerely,
/s/

Donald J. Trump

His Excellency
Janos Ader,
President of the Republic of Hungary,
Budapest, Hungary.



